
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Announcing Scott Meadows' New Role at TKA in 2023-24 School Year
 
SUNNYVALE, CA, May 3, 2023 
 
I am pleased to announce that Scott Meadows, our current Head of 
School, will transition to a new role as Director of Advancement and 
Construction at TKA starting July 1, 2023. This transition follows his 
decision to step down from his current position at the end of this school term, 
as previously announced in a February email introducing our new Head of 
School. 
 
The TKA School Board thanks Scott for his exceptional leadership during his 
eight-year tenure as Head of School. His commitment to TKA's mission and 
vision is evident in his tireless efforts to manage the school's finances, 
resulting in a strong financial position and the ability to improve our facilities, 
offer more AP classes, and keep the school open during the pandemic. We 
are grateful for Scott's unwavering dedication to the well-being of our 
students and his vision, problem-solving skills, and leadership that enabled TKA to flourish these past 
eight years. 

As Director of Advancement and Construction, Scott will continue to contribute his unique skills to TKA 
development efforts and build on his successful work with the TKA donor community. Additionally, he will 
lead the transformation of the newly acquired V Building into a cutting-edge STEM education facility. 
Given his talent and experience in these areas, I am excited to witness how God will use him to 
transform TKA's Strategic Plan into a reality. 

Scott will report directly to Jeff Freeman, our new Head of School, while Josephine Loy will continue to 
report directly to Scott in her role as Director of Annual Fund & Alumni Relations. Scott will have an office 
on campus as he oversees construction on the V building, but he will often be off-campus meeting with 
donors. 

Please join me in congratulating Scott on his new role! We are grateful for his contributions as Head of 
School and look forward to seeing the continued impact he will make in his new capacity. 

Blessings, 

Scott Bartell, Board President 

The King’s Academy, an independent college preparatory school for 950 students in grades 6-12, is a 
Christ-centered school that inspires academic excellence, servant leadership, and enduring relationships. 
The King’s Academy is accredited by the Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI) and The 
Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WASC). TKA is currently accepting applications for the 
2023-2024 school year. For more information about TKA, please visit www.tka.org.  
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